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L/CPL GEORGE L DRAMIS DETACHMENT #676 

P. O. Box 08210-0776, CMCH, NJ 08210 

 
The Detachment meets on the 3rd Wednesday each month @ 1900 at 
the Middle Township Senior Center, 23 Romney Pl., CMCH, NJ 08210 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                   

  
 

 

                         

                           
 

Rose Program for 2017: 

Fridays, 1800 - 2030 

Saturdays, 1800 - 2030 

Sundays, 1200 - 

Flag Sales @ Rts.  

47 @ 347 have started! 

All: Weather Permitting 

Call Leo, before attending 

741-6617 or 465-5863 

 

 
 

DUES: $33.00 to join and $31.00 to renew. 
LIFE MEMBERSHIP 

Age Group: 0-35 $500.00 36-50 $400.00 
51-64 $300.00 65 & over $200.00 

 

 

 



 
 
 

DETACHMENT COMING EVENTS    

 
 
07July:  USCG Grad, Trng Ctr Cape May, 1100 
14July:  USCG Grad, Trng Ctr Cape May, 1100 
28July:  USCG Grad, Trng Ctr Cape May, 1100 
03Aug:  USCG Grad, Trng Ctr Cape May, 1100 NOTE: THURSDAY 
11Aug:  USCG Grad, Trng Ctr Cape May, 1100 
18Aug:  USCG Grad, Trng Ctr Cape May, 1100 
24Sep:  Dramis Det. Picnic 
04Nov: USMC Birthday Ball, Great Bay CC, Marmora 
 

The Commandant's Corner 
 
The NJ Department Convention was held June 8,9,10.  Our Detachment was awarded the 
Department Meritorious Unit Award w/ Streamer and Eagle Scout Certificate.  Individual award 
recipients were: Joe Bisbing (VAVS), Leo Collins and Kevin Mallon (Distinguished Service Award).  
Congratulations to all. 
 
Well, it’s July and summer is in full swing!  I know we all have plans; vacations, family 
obligations, etc. but please remember your commitment to the Detachment and the League.  
Our fund raisers continue throughout the summer and a few hours here and there are a 
tremendous help.  Without the fund raisers, there are no funds to help other Marines! 
  
Okay, so maybe fund raising is not your thing.  How else can you help?  You could start by 
attending the meetings.  You can get some idea of what’s going on from the newsletter, but you 
can’t vote or make your views heard if you’re not at the meetings!  How about recruiting new 
Members?  How many times have you encountered former Marines (or FMF Corpsmen) and 
invited them to join our Detachment?  We have business cards that say “Marines Wanted”.  At 
least hand them a card (get cards from Bob Bethel or Dave Huegel).  We also need Associate 
Members, people who have served in other branches or, perhaps have never been in the 
military.  They may join as Associate Members. 
 
What about serving as a Detachment Officer?  Have you considered that?  Nominations for 
Officers are starting in September and we need people to serve.  Do you want to make a 
difference?  Put your name forward. 
 
Finally, please note: NO SCHEDULED MEETING FOR THE MONTH OF JULY!  



 
 

 
 

The Chaplain's Corner 
 

Please contact Mabel Schaefer @ 609-465-1927, and inform her of any Marine or their 
immediate family member that is sick or in distress.  Please leave your name and contact 
number. 
Sick and in distress:  Please keep them in your thoughts and prayers: Joe Moke, Diane Feliciano, 
Carl Waterman, Bill Layton, Larry Christy, Bob Wernik, John Seubert. 
 
 
  

 
DETACHMENT OFFICERS (2016 – 2017) 
 

Commandant: Dave Huegel 609-886-8480 Sr. Vice Cmdt: Leo Collins   609-741-6617 
Jr. Vice Cmdt:  Bob Bethel 609-425-6378 Judge Advocate: Dave Burton  609-602-6202   
Adjutant: Peggy Zemaitaitis 609-465-3838 Chaplain: Mabel Schaefer  609-465-1927 
Asst. Chap: Open    Jr. Past Commandant: Joe Bisbing 267-258-6420  
Paymaster: Ralph Lonergan 609-675-1073   Sergeant at Arms: Ralph Lonergan 609-675-1073  
Quartermaster: Bob Bethel 609-425-6378  Historian: Open                                                                
Web Sergeant: Joe Bisbing 267-258-6420  Color Guard Captain: Open                                                        
Toy for Tots: Kevin Mallon        609-602-8397 Newsletter: Joe Bisbing  267-258-6420 

 

STANDING COMMITTEES (2016-2017) 
 

Awards: Ralph Lonergan                                                    Fund Raising Chairman: Leo Collins 
USMC Birthday Dinner Dance: Joe Bisbing                    Scouting:  Joe Bisbing 
                                                                                                
   
 

VA Mobile Outreach Clinic Staff Information 
 
Amie Kaba-Roha @ 302-354-8653: to schedule an appointment, photo IDs or questions with 
enrollment and eligibility. 
 

Mary Tait RN @ 302-932-3777: Medical questions or prescriptions. 
 

Alisha Delgado LPN @ 302-668-4371: Medical questions or prescriptions. 
 

Michele Kuhn FNP @ 302-250-2991 
 



1601 Kirkwood Hwy, Wilmington, DE 19805, toll free 800-641-8262, Xs 4946, 5240 & 4218. 
 
 
 
 


